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The welfare of our Forces children are very important to us at St Botolph’s. This is evident from our recent OFSTED report. As a few of our Forces families have parents deployed currently, and as this will still be the case at Christmas, I feel that extra pastoral care is required. As a result I have arranged for a Forces trip to Kinema in the Woods to see Paddington 2 on Monday 11th December. This trip will be funded by the Service Pupil Premium which is money allocated for us to support our Forces families. I would very much like parents to join us for this trip, so that we cannot just support the children but parents also. 
Unfortunately we are only allocated a certain number of ‘free’ adult spaces. As a result, for those adults who can join us on the trip, these places will be given on a first come first serve basis. Once these places have gone, there will be a £5 charge per adult. As the bus only seats 70 people I also may need some parents to make their own way to the Kinema. I will keep you informed on this once I have received completed slips. 
Your child will require a packed lunch on the day. If your child has a hot school meal this will be converted to a cold one.

Please can you complete the permission slip below and also to indicate whether or not one or both parents can support with this outing.
Thank you for your continued support.
Mrs Eastwood

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Forces trip to the Kinema in the Woods – Monday 11th December 2017
 I agree to my child ………………………………………….. in …………………………………………. class taking part in the visit.
I / We are able to / not able to come to the Kinema. 

Signed ……………………………………………. (Parent/carer)	Date……………………..

